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Happy November, everyone! 
It may be cold, but at least the fires are under control. 

Are you still working to review your programs and determine which could potentially lead to 
licensure? WCET-SAN has put together a wonderful resource for us all—compiling a list of 
state and territorial government offices that dictate which professions require licensure: 

• List of Licensed Professions by State  [3](Login to your WCET-SAN account to access). While 
not every state or territory has a definitive list of professions that require licensing, if you’re still 
struggling to identify which programs your university offers that fall under the 7/1/20 federal 
rules, this is a great resource.  

Additionally, some professions have national associations that collect lists of the various state 
licensing boards:
• National Associations of State Licensure Boards  [4]

Please keep in mind that webpages and licensing requirements are subject to change—make 
sure your process includes how and when you will update your information to stay compliant 
with these regulations. 

WCET-SAN also provides some excellent resources on Professional Licensure Notifications 
that help summarize this information:
• Professional Licensure Notifications in a Nutshell
• Notifications in a Nutshell FAQ
• Professional Licensure: Additional Resources 

And coming soon - a few of us working with a SAN-Special Interest Team gathered some 
examples of both direct and indirect disclosures that institutions (including CU-Boulder) are 
using regarding professional licensure. More on that as it becomes available. 

Lastly, I’d like to remind you that the NC-SARA renewal period will be opening for all of us 
soon. If you’re responsible for submitting that information, keep an eye on your email at the 
end of this month or the beginning of December for details from NC-SARA about the process. 
I’ll be meeting with Lori Williams, President of NC-SARA, later this week. If you have any 
questions you’d like me to ask, please email me before the end of business on Thursday. 
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